Building and Grounds Committee Meeting 5/2/24

Present: Zach Fairfield, Matt Cox, Butterfield, Snyder, Superintendent Chad Jones, Dave Horton and Nate Parrot (Midwest Engineering) joined via phone.

Called to order at 3:30pm.

Plumbing and BAC controls at the High School and Grade School were discussed as well as the downspouts at the Grade School. There was mention of the Kitchen needs, in addition to the steamers, at the High School. The bus barn project was discussed. There was a recommendation to move the location, have it face a different direction, and add fencing for security. There was mention of the electrical upgrades- those are included in the pricing. There was discussion on access road location; a call will be placed to Nexamp. There was discussion on ground covering (i.e., gravel) in addition to possible expansion to the east.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm.

Board President

Board Secretary